" THE QUEEN’S OWN RIFLES OF CANADA ASSOCIATION
VICTORIA BRANCH

G.P. Devlin

432 Dressler Rd.
Victoria, B.C.
VoC 2W7

January 19th, 1981

Hello Rifleman: .

Our first year as an association has closed. We man-
aged (just) to stay in the black, but we met all our forecasted
events, plus a few additional ones.

As of this writing, I don't ﬁave the exact figures of
membership because the Treasurer is currzntly on holidav.
Hoaever, I do know that a lot of members have already renewed
for this year. If you have not as yet renewed, then please do
SO as sS00n as you Ccane

Our next meeting is to be at the Work Point Sergeants
Mess at 1300 hours February lst, 1981. This is an extremely im-
portant meeting as we must finalise all details for the Birthday
Dance. Last year we had a very good get together. Not as many
showed ‘as we would have liked to have, but also a lot of members
were away to Cyprus (again).

Hoping to see you at the meeting your committee would like

to extend to you and yours belated Seasons Greetings.

Yours truly,

G.P. Devlin,
Secretary.



